
 
Community Locker Room collects gently used sports gear and equipment 

and redistributes it to children and recreation programs in surrounding 
under-resourced communities. 

 
WHO WE ARE 
  
Community Locker Room is a non-profit started by a mom of two young athletes who saw a gap in 
the sporting system for underprivileged kids due to the significant shortfall of sports equipment that 
many town and city youth sports programs experience.  

Community Locker Room strives to connect gently used sports gear and equipment to kids in need 
through donations from the local community.  

HOW YOU CAN HELP  
 

If you have gently used gear and equipment to donate, a collection site will be set up at: 
 

Shrewsbury Town Hall  
 

Saturday, January 28th ~ 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
Sunday, January 29th ~ 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
Saturday, February 4th ~ 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
Sunday, February 5th ~ 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

 
Equipment and gear from all sports will be collected: baseball/softball, basketball, football, soccer, 
hockey, lacrosse, field hockey, etc., and can include, but is not limited to cleats, sneakers, balls, bats, 
sticks, skates, helmets, gloves, shin pads, bags, etc.   

 
Being involved in sports has so many benefits for kids and teens. We appreciate 

your help so that all children have the opportunity to participate in sports by 
providing them with the necessary equipment to play.  

 
~ Please help us get kids off the sidelines and into the games ~ 

 
 

Questions? Please contact Lindsay Duquette at laduquette@gmail.com; Erin Babola at 
erinebabola913@gmail.com; or Jennifer Mitchell at jmitchell522@yahoo.com 

 

And check out our Facebook page, Community Locker Room, for more information 


